
 

 
 
 

   

February 7, 2019 

 

Central Coast 

Vineyard News 

UPCOMING MEETING EVENT: 

UC Davis Viticulture and Enology On the Road in Monterey County 

Monterey County Cooperative Extension Office 
1432 Abbott Street, Salinas, CA 
March 8, 2019, 8:30 am-1:30 pm 
 

8:30 - 9:00 am Check-in, light breakfast and coffee 

9:00 - 9:30 am Managing vector spread/virus diseases of grape, Neil McRoberts, 
Associate Professor of Plant Pathology, Director of the Western Plant 
Diagnostic Network, Department of Plant Pathology, UC Davis. 

9:30 -10:00 am The effect of grapevine red blotch virus on wine quality, Anita 
Oberholster, UC Cooperative Extension Specialist, Enology, Department 
of Viticulture and Enology, UC Davis 

10:00-10:20  Introduction of Megan Bartlett, New Faculty member, Assistant 
Professor, Department of Viticulture and Enology, UC Davis. 

10:20 -10:30  Break 

10:30 -11:00 Using plant material to promote early vine development, Larry 
Bettiga, Viticulture Farm Advisor, UCCE Monterey, Santa Cruz, and San 
Benito Counties. 

11:00 -11:30am Understanding how grapevine roots respond and recover, Andrew 
McElrone, Research Plant Physiologist, USDA-ARS, Adjunct Professor, 
Department of Viticulture and Enology, UC Davis. 

11:30-12:00am Current and future objectives of the grape breeding program at UC 
Davis, Andrew Walker, Professor, Department of Viticulture and 
Enology, UC Davis. 

12:00-12:30pm Precision viticulture, Kaan Kurtural, UC Cooperative Extension 
Specialist in Viticulture, Department of Viticulture and Enology, UC Davis. 

12:30 -1:30pmLunch and Discussion 

 

Advanced registration is required to attend this meeting. The cost to attend is 
$40.00:  

To Register, http://ucanr.edu/survey/survey.cfm?surveynumber=26522 

http://ucanr.edu/survey/survey.cfm?surveynumber=26522
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PCA and CCA credits have been requested. For more information or directions call (831) 759‐7350. 

Please call ahead for arrangements for special needs, every effort will be made to accommodate full 

participation. 

 

 

 
 
Larry Bettiga 

Viticulture Farm Advisor for Monterey, San  
Benito and Santa Cruz Counties. 
lbettiga@ucanr.edu 
 
1432 Abbott Street 
Salinas, CA 93901 
831-759-7361 phone 
831-758-3018 fax 
 
Central Coast Vineyard News is produced by  
Larry Bettiga.  

About the UC Cooperative Extension 
 

The University of California Cooperative 
Extension offices are local problem-solving 
centers. Campus-based specialists and 
county-based farm, home and youth advisors 
work as teams to bring the University’s 
research-based information to Californians. 
UCCE is a full partnership of federal, state, 
county, and private resources linked in 
applied research and educational outreach. 
UCCE develops and extends timely and 
pertinent information in a manner, which is 
independent, unbiased, noncommercial, and 
research based. These fundamental criteria 
set it apart from all other information 
resources. 
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